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21 March 2016 
 
Nino Cartabellotta 
President 
GIMBE Foundation 
Via Amendola, 2 
40121 Bologna  
Italy 
 

Dear Nino 

G-I-N endorsement of GIMBE research project 

Thank you for your letter outlining the planned project in Italy to measure all Italian guidelines against 
the G-I-N standards for clinical practice guidelines. 

It gives me great pleasure to confirm endorsement of this project by the G-I-N board, which was very 
enthusiastic to learn of the proposed work. 

We will very much look forward to hearing of the final results of the project and hope that you find 
positive evidence of high standards within the Italian clinical practice guidelines.  We would be 
delighted to highlight this work to our members, perhaps in a newsletter article, if you would like to 
write this at an appropriate time. 

In addition, G-I-N highly appreciates all the efforts GIMBE is making in Italy to further the adoption of 
the G-I-N standards. 

We wish you a successful project and a fruitful initiative to promote quality management for clinical 
practice guidelines. 

With warm regards 

  

Ina B Kopp 
Chair, Guidelines International Network 


